
February 23,2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

I have lost count ofthe number of letters I have written to you. This one will be short.

You seem to be comfortable with either ignoring anything I write to you asking for help or turn the letter
over to Jamal Smith. He was to read information I sent to him and call me. Of course he did not. When
I called him he said he had someone in his office and would call me back in about ten minutes. Of
course he did not. About an hour and a half later, I called him again. I got someone else and could tell
he was dodging me. When he did speak to me, he said they were having a training session. It must be a
session in how to be ineffective and dodge responsibility.

Now, if your political career advancement is all you are interested in, so be it. I will accept that, but will
not speak favorably of you in the future. I am taking another avenue with the help I need. It seems you
are not a Governor who is concerned about the needs of senior citizens.

Here is my complaint. I find the staff in some of your offices for the most part to be focused on getting
rid of the call, placing every obstacle they can to avoid responsibility and most depressing.

My friend lost his life because of ineffective offices that are supposed to help.

Work phone 864-679-4839
Cell phone 864-419-3186

Very truly yours,

eJp..£- e.e&~~
SueEllenburg
Easley,S.C.


